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          Tuesday 18th June, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very excited about our upcoming performance with the Primary Shakespeare Company at the 
Wyvern School on Wednesday 26th June. As with last year, each child is allocated to have two adult 
tickets for the performance. Unfortunately, babies/toddlers in pushchairs are not able to attend.  
 
The performance starts at 1:30pm but we recommend you arrive from 1pm so we can get you signed 
into the building ready for the performance to begin at 1:30pm. The performance will be about one 
hour long and parents/carers are welcome to take their children home from the Wyvern School.  
 
Parking will be available at Matalan car park and the school is just a short walk across the road. If you 
are unable to attend the performance, we will walk your child back to school ready for the end of the 
day for normal pick up time.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch for Wednesday 26th June and Thursday 27th June, as always, if 
your child needs a school packed lunch, please make the office aware by Monday 24th June.  
 
On Thursday 27th June, we will also be going to Wyvern School to do a performance for their 
parents/carers. We will be doing this within school hours and will return back to school in time for 
normal pick up.  
 
Please let us know the names of the two adults who will be attending the performance so that we can 
sign you in to the building on your arrival by emailing: tabitha.kemp@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 
Last year was a great success and we can’t wait to show you what we have been up to in our 
rehearsals!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
The Year 4 Team.  
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